For more than 30 years,
The Commission for the Prevention of Violence
Against Women (CPVAW)
has worked toward the goal
of a violence-free world for women & girls
through programs, events and partnerships.

CPVAW is currently requesting proposals for funding of programs or projects.
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Criteria for Fundin
Priority will be given to proposals for programs within the city of Santa Cruz; county

wide programs will also be considered

Current or new programs/projects for:

a. Sexual Assault Awareness Month in April

b. Proposals focused on Prevention

c. Proposals focused on Education

Proposals that involve and engage all genders (not limited only to women/girls)
Not to exceed $1,500

Program must be completed no later than June 30, 2014

If funded, a contract must be signed and a final written report will be required that
includes detailed expenses and measurable outcomes

Submission Requirements
Must submit complete request for proposal form
Must submit a two page narrative
Submission deadline: March 31, 2014 no later than 5 p.m.
Awards announced: April 10, 2014.

Submit Proposals to:
Commission for the Prevention of Violence Against Women

809 Center Street, Room 10
Santa Cruz, CA 95060
Phone: (831) 420-5363
Fax: (831) 420-5011
cpvaw@cityofsantacruz.com




